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 October 5, 2015 
 
 
 
Ms. Deborah Jordan 
Director, Air Division 
United States Environmental Protection Agency 
75 Hawthorne Street 
San Francisco, CA  94105 
 
Re:   Cancellation of the Title V Permit for facility B1670, Gas Recovery 
Systems 
 
 
Dear Ms. Jordan: 
 
This is to inform you that the District is cancelling the Title V permit for the 
facility cited above.  The Title V permit for this facility was last renewed on 
March 29, 2011 under application number 14578.  A permit renewal application 
was due on September 28, 2015 but was not submitted because all of the 
engines at this facility have been shutdown.  The final remaining source, a 
landfill gas condensate tank, was removed from service on September 30, 
2015.  
 
Because there are no remaining sources operated by this company at this site, 
the Title V permit has been cancelled, effective the date of this letter. The 
District has also notified the California Air Resources Board and the facility in 
writing that the permit has been cancelled. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call Dennis Jang, 
Senior Air Quality Engineer, at (415) 749-4707. 
 

 Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 Signed by Jim Karas, P.E.               
 Jim Karas, P.E. 
 Director of Engineering 
 
JK:dtj 
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